
0049569
From: Sal.Celauro [Sal.Celauro@dcstransusa.com]
Sent: Friday, October 17, 2003 6:30 AM
To: nprm@ttb.gov
Subject: Proposed regulation Notice #4
Friday, October 17, 2003

Attn: Notice No. 4

Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau
P.O. Box 50221
Washington, D.C. 20091-0221

Dear Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division:

I oppose the proposed regulation in TTB Notice No. 4 requiring a change in the way drinks are made.  The government was not created to get involved in the way products are made.  The business of government is to protect my unalienable Rights.

Your agency is not a Constitutionally created agency therefore it has no authority from the People to exist.  You are violating the trust of the People.  Eliminate the proposed regulation.

Thank you,

Sal Jr 


